
MINISTER FOR FINANCE AND AIB ANNOUNCE INTENTION TO FLOAT

The Minister for Finance of Ireland, Michael Noonan T.D. (the “Minister for Finance”, or the “Selling
Shareholder”), and AIB, Ireland’s leading retail and commercial bank, today announce an intention to
seek admission of the Company’s ordinary shares (“Ordinary Shares”) to the Official Lists of each of
the Irish Stock Exchange and the FCA and to proceed with a secondary offering of Ordinary Shares by
the Minister for Finance (combined the “IPO”, or the “Offer”).

Please go to https://aib.ie/investorrelations/ipo-information for the complete announcement.


